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This year, our FFA chapter put together our annual Farm Day on May 14th. 

Every year at Greenon High School, our FFA chapter hosts what we call “Farm Day” 

which is a day during school where elementary students get a chance to have a fun day 

out of the classroom and learn about agriculture and animals! Our FFA chapter 

members have a chance to bring in their own livestock to participate in the learning 

activities and give children a chance to pet animals and learn about them. All FFA 

members have to come up with a fun, creative activity for the children to participate in 

if they did not bring in an animal. This year my group decided to bring in washable 

paint and let children paint some farm animals using their handprints and 

thumbprints! Along with the painting, we also made sure to include some fun facts 

about each of the farm animals that they were painting. Farm Day gives children the 

opportunity to see animals that they may not be used to seeing often, and they are 

always able to learn about multiple aspects of agriculture.  

 

 


